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25th February 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
On Wednesday 5th March 2025, your child, with their class, will be performing at The 
Queen Elizabeth Hall, Oldham as part of the Choral Speaking Festival 2025. This is a 
hugely exciting opportunity for your child to develop their performance skills in front 
of a live audience.  
 
The coach will leave school at 9am. The children will return to school at around 
11.30am and will eat their lunch at school.  
 
Please send your child to school in their usual school uniform.  
 
You are welcome to attend to watch the festival. It starts at 9.30am and finishes at 
11am. You don’t need to buy a ticket for entry and entry is free when you arrive on 
the day. However, there is limited seating and the free tickets are available are on a 
first come, first serve basis and not guaranteed. Please see the address for The Queen 
Elizabeth Hall below.  
THE QUEEN ELIZABETH HALL, WEST STREET, OLDHAM OL11NL  
Please contact the school if you have any further questions.  
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Mrs Ball and Mrs Ford 
Year 5 Class teachers 
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